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Press Release 

On The Streets of Chennai Music Performance conducted today (26.02.2022) at 
Thirumangalam Metro Station 

CMRL in association with “On The Streets of Chennai” an independent 
performing group had performed a live music session at Thirumangalam Metro 
Station (Street Level) on today (26.02.2022).  

Several passengers and Public were enthralled by their performance. 

In continuation with cultural events, the above performing group will be 
performing a live music session at High Court Metro Station (Street Level) from 5 pm 
to 8 pm on 28.02.2022 (Monday). 

The events are being conducting as part of celebrating Tamil Culture & 

Heritage and AKAM. You are cordially invited for the above events and make the 

cultural events at the Metro stations a grand success! 
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